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Dear LEH Hunter: 

This letter is for hunters who received a Limited Entry Hunting (LEH) authorization for for an 
antlerless elk in Zone A of 8-4 (includes portions of Management Units 8-4, 8-5, and 8-6). The 
LEH authorization received allows the recipient to hunt antlerless elk within the area described 
as Zone A of 8-4, on both crown land and, with permission, private land.  It is recommended to 
obtain written permission from the landowner when hunting on private land.  The head of the 
Princeton Stock Breeders Association, Linda Allison, is the contact for successful applicants 
looking to hunt ranches where elk are residing and damage to properties and crops is occurring. 

Her contact information is (250) 273-6037 and email: allisoncreek@telus.net  

Sincerely, 
 
 
Wildlife and Habitat Management Branch 
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